

# Beecholme Newsletter January 20th, 2023

### Dear Parents and Carers,

I am so pleased that the Winter Fair took place on Friday and that it was so well attended. It was a wonderful community event to start 2023.



Many thanks to those parents who contributed in any way, e.g. sending in donations, running stalls, helping to clean up after the event and to all of you who turned up on the day. I would also like to thank the staff for supporting their class's activity. However, a special thanks needs to go to Miss Bousfield who organised the event with the Friends of Beecholme (FOBs) which was very successful and ran smoothly.

Please remember, as a parent of Beecholme you are in the FOBs. In order to run further events we will need support from all of you.

The Fair raised an amazing £1,281. Monies raised will go towards Online Safety workshops and Curriculum workshops for the children in school.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to the next community event.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Sternberg

New Bank Holiday
Monday, 8th May2023
King Charles's Coronation
School will be closed



#### Dates

Spring Half-Term

13th— 17th February 2023

All Children return

Monday, 20th February 2023 at their usual time.

Please see the school website for all of the school term dates.

#### **Strike Action**

As we are sure you have seen in the news, teaching strikes have been proposed for the coming weeks. The first of these dates which affects our region is **Wednesday 1st February**. As soon as we have more information on the impact of this for Beecholme, we will update you.

### Available Places at Beecholme

At present we have availability in all of our classes.

To maximise financial support from the government, it would be beneficial to fill the classes. The more pupils we have in the school, the more money we get from the government.

If you know of anyone who would like to join our Beecholme Family, please have them contact the School Office on 020-8640-4795.

## **Best Attendance**

Congratulations to Year 6 with

100% attendance!



#### **School Dinner Taster Day**

We held a school dinner taster day for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 yesterday. Children with packed lunch were able to sample one of our three school dinner options. I am pleased to say that many of the children were excited to participate. Several of the children said that they would like school dinners from time to time.

If you have a child in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 or have free school meals remember, school dinners are at no cost to you.

Please talk to your child about the school dinner menu on a daily basis.